
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We look forward to hearing from you. The closing date for applications is 9.00 am on Monday 20th June 2022. If 
you have any queries then please contact Jo Egglenton by phone or email jegglenton@southwolds.notts.sch.uk  
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
 
 
Halina Angus  
Head Teacher 

 

 

 


